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During the past couple weeks, volunteering at the Union Hebrew Geriatric Center has been a fulfilling experience. My student’s name was Paul Cohen. He is a former engineer that worked on space shuttles. It was really enjoyable teaching Paul about computers since he was always eager to learn more and take on more challenging tasks. 
	For the first three weeks, we went over the basic functions of using a computer. He was already advanced on using the computer, such as turning it on, using the internet, printing, etc. He knew about wikipedia.com and used it to research different subjects that interested him. I wanted to make sure that by the end of the classes, I would have taught him everything that he wanted to learn. Paul wanted to learn about email and using the search engines. I taught him how to create an account with Yahoo and in case he forgot his password, I taught him how to look it up through yahoo also. 
	After I taught him how to use email, he decided that he wanted to write a letter to Dr.Feldstein, who is a research director for the Planetary Society. I showed how to use Microsoft Office and also, Microsoft Word. Paul is an extremely fast learner so it didn’t take him long to figure out how to use it to write a letter. We decided to use Microsoft Word as a draft since sending an email is a more effective way of reaching Dr. Feldstein. I showed him how to copy and paste the letter to his email and send it through Yahoo.
	After we went over using Microsoft Office, he decided that he wanted to learn about searching for phones. His current phone has been inactive and it was difficult for Paul to use so we searched for new Verizon phones. I showed him how to use Google in order to search for different websites to find Verizon phones. He wanted a phone that was easy enough for him to use and also ,that was within his budget.He decided before making any final decisions that he would talk to his family first.
	During the last week, Paul wanted to learn about how to create a website. He took a class once on creating websites and found it to be easy enough to create. I told him that it was more complex than what he thought it was but I also did not want to discourage him from learning what he wanted to learn. We searched through Google on how to create websites for beginners. I told him that he should learn everything about how to create a website before actually creating one. He wanted to create a website in order to sell products to the elderly for necessary products that others would want just like him. 
	After this experience, I felt that it was fulfilling to teach someone who wanted to learn. Being a teacher has given me the opportunity to realize, that even at an old age, everyone still wants to learn something new. I am glad that Paul has found it exciting to come to class each week and I was able to teach him something new each week. I felt that it had given me a purpose to teach someone that they wouldn’t be able to learn on their own. Paul is an extremely bright person and I am sure that in time, he will be able to create a website.  Even though he was my student, I felt that he was also my teacher since I have learned a lot after the few weeks I have spent in UHGC. I have learned that patience is meaningful when you are a teacher and also, everyone wants to learn no matter at what age.  I am thankful that I have taken this course or else, I would have learned what I have.
